
 

April 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Family,  
 

In Geography, we have been learning all about migration. Students have been taught about refugees, asylum seekers 
and the difference between immigration and emigration. 

As part of this unit, as a year group, we would like to donate items to PAFRAS. PAFRAS is a local charity that supports 
and gives advice to asylum seekers in Leeds. Here is their website if you want to find out more - https://pafras.org.uk/. 
This is a great opportunity to teach students about giving to others and supporting those in need. 

If you can donate any of the following, we would be extremely grateful: 

• Shampoo 

• Toothbrushes 

• Shower gel 

• Baby wipes 

• Rice 

• Tinned fish 

• Sugar 

• Biscuits  

• UHT milk 

• Dried herbs and spices 

We understand that with the cost-of-living crisis it may not be possible for everyone to donate an item. If you can, please 
bring an item into school before Friday 26 May.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Dale, Miss Eames, Miss Hancock and Mrs Begum 
 
Year 4 Class Teachers 

 
 

https://pafras.org.uk/

